## St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



## The Food Sharing Project Fundraising Initiative

Dear families,

You'll notice there have been recent updates to School Cash Online. There is now an option for families to donate to the student nutrition program.

This fundraising initiative supports our long-standing partnership with <u>Food Sharing Project</u>. Any donations made through School Cash Online will go directly to the organization, who in turn support our school communities. This money <u>does not</u> go directly to your child's school; however, this student nutrition program is local and supports only local schools.

With the increased demand for food, and the higher cost of groceries, we are facing a food security crisis in many of our schools that is outpacing what can be provided to students through the Food Sharing Project.

If you would like to make a larger donation and receive a charitable tax receipt, please visit <a href="https://www.foodsharingproject.org/donate/">https://www.foodsharingproject.org/donate/</a> or mail your cheque to: The Food Sharing Project 37 Rigney Street Unit 4 Kingston, ON. K7K 6Z3

Your donation, whether it be to School Cash Online or direct to the organization, will help support some of the most vulnerable children and youth in our Catholic Learning communities by providing them with the nourishment they need to improve their readiness to learn.

Sincerely,

Mr. C. Minutillo Principal

Mr. C. Wells. Vice-princpal